
For Immediate Release

Piraeus, 24 January 2020

NEW BILLING ADDRESS

 
Effective immediately, our new billing and mail address will be: 

 
8 Spatharikou Street, 4004 Mesa Yeitonia, Limassol – Cyprus 

Please update your records accordingly. 
  
On behalf of the BMS United Management. 

For additional information, please feel free to contact us at:

accounts@bmsunited.com


